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25th April 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

On Thursday 8th May, we will be celebrating the 80th anniversary of VE Day.   To mark the 

occasion, everyone is invited to wear red, white and blue clothes.  Please make sure that these 

are appropriate for PE if your child is in Years 3 or 5. 

 

In the afternoon, we are hoping to have a small celebration on the field where pupils will be 

given a sweet treat to enjoy.  We obviously are aware of pupils dietary needs and will take 

account of these.   

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs C Findlay 

Headteacher 

 


